
What we’ve been up to... 
 
• Work to develop our school gardens and 

grounds continues. A big thank you to all of 
the pupils and parents that have helped. This work 
is a joint venture between Largs Primary and St. 
Mary’s Primary. 

• We entered some of our produce in the Largs     
Horticultural Flower Show. We also entered a      
collage on the theme of ‘It’s Good to Grow Your 
Own’. We earned 1st Prize for both! 

• We’ve completed an Environmental Review of our 
campus. This in part led us to choose Biodiversity, 
Health and Wellbeing and Litter as our new focus 
topics. This work will be completed over the next 
two years. Our Action Plans have been approved by 
Eco Schools Scotland. Work in these areas is      
already underway. 

• P7Y won our annual Travel Smart Week            
competition in May. Pupils in that class averaged 
the most environmentally friendly journeys over the 
course of a week. 

• We’ve purchased new gym and outdoor play   
equipment. The Parent Council has supported us 
with this and we thank them as always. 

• All families have been invited to sign a campus 
parking pledge. Thus far we’ve received 108 signed 
pledges back. We thank families for their support. 
Keeping pupils safe is our priority. 

• The Police and the NAC Road Safety Officer visited 
the school to talk to pupils about the importance of 
safe and environmentally responsible journeys to 
school. 

• We completed a beach clean in conjunction with 
Largs Community Council and St. Mary’s Primary. 
Pupils lifted 7kg of litter. Year on year we are finding 
that there is less litter being dropped on our local 
beach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• During the first week of term 1, all classes           
participated in lots of outdoor learning, including bug 
hunts and sensory walks in the woods. 

• We are collecting ‘Aldi’s Kit for Schools’ stickers. If 
we can collect 300, then we can claim free sports 
equipment. Please send us any vouchers that you 
can. 

 

 

 Upcoming... 

• A litter pick of Alexander Park in October 

• We are refreshing our Eco Code so that it 
better reflects our three new focus topics 

• A collection for Largs food bank 

• Develop facilities to encourage wildlife to 
visit our campus 
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